
 

 

DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER ENGINEERING 
(NBA Accredited) 

 

 

Event Name: “APIs 101 with Postman” 
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Department Event  
Coordinator: 

Prof. Rushikesh Nikam 

Event Conducted by: Computer Student Association, Department of Computer Engineering 

Targeted Audience: TE &BE Students 

Objective: 1. To make aware of the importance of User-Friendly User Interface 
and easy testing of UI. 

2. To perform an activity where they understand functioning of API 
using POSTMAN  

PO Mapping: PO1, PO5, PO11,PO12 

 

Details: 

An event “APIs 101 with Postman” was organized by the Computer Students Association on 

the 24th January 2023 at 02:00 pm for the Third Year students of the Computer Department. 

The guest speaker for the event was Mr. Manas Nanivadekar  Postman Student Leader who 

is our Student of APSIT. He is Technically very strong person; he made many projects using 

POSTMAN as well as he delivered many tech sessions on various technology. He is spreading 

API literacy in various intuitional campus. 

In the event speaker introduce the POSTMAN API, and explain Postman is an application used 

for API testing. It is an HTTP client that tests HTTP requests, utilizing a graphical user interface, 

through which we obtain different types of responses that need to be subsequently 

validated.  

Also, he delivered quick summary of the methods and API test errors when using Postman 

and a quick view of its advantages when executing these kinds of tests. The latter include 

collections and the creation of environments through a user-friendly graphical interface. 

Using Postman can help optimize testing times, especially when working with Agile 

methodologies. 

 

The students had a lot of fun participating in the hands-on workshop, which was a highly 

participatory part of the event. Many of the attendees were first timers, sometimes known 

as "freshmen," and they did an excellent job of understanding the fundamentals of APIs. 

Even though the seminar was geared toward those who were just starting out, there was 

material presented that was useful for everyone. A significant number of people who had 

prior experience using APIs also gained some knowledge regarding the design of APIs. 



 
The students were encouraged to communicate with one another and take an active part in 

the workshop by the speaker, who gave an interesting presentation. 

Students also had their questions answered by Speaker right away, which was one of the 

reasons why the chat was so lively and why there were questions asked on a consistent basis. 

The event was a huge success overall, and the children really loved getting their hands dirty 

and trying out new things. 
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